
From:
To:

Kevin Terry <kterry01@outlook.com>
Jan Noriyuki

Subject: Move toward a brighter future! Case Number: IPC-E-21-21.
Date: Friday, October 1, 2021 5:40:54 PM

Dear Commission Secretary PUC,

Solar studies must accurately value the benefits of local clean energy production. Local, clean
energy benefits us all and plays an important role in working towards a clean energy future.

Regards, 
Kevin Terry 
1871 S Spanish Fork Way
Meridian, ID 83642

mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov


From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

Judy SECRIST <judyorbobsecrist@msn.com>
Jan Noriyuki
Stand up for solar! Case Number: IPC-E-21-21. 
Sunday, October 3, 2021 9:08:46 PM

Dear Commission Secretary PUC,

Solar is an important player in Idaho’s clean energy future! And customer-owned energy
production benefits the community by strengthening local grids instead of relying on long-
distance power lines. We must work together to ensure local, clean, customer-owned power is
an option for all Idahoans.

Regards, 
Judy SECRIST 
119 E Old Saybrook Dr
Boise, ID 83706

mailto:judyorbobsecrist@msn.com
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov


From:
To:

Elaine French <elaine.french@gmail.com>
Jan Noriyuki

Subject: Move toward a brighter future! Case Number: IPC-E-21-21.
Date: Monday, October 4, 2021 11:55:15 AM

Dear Commission Secretary PUC,

Solar studies must accurately value the benefits of local clean energy production. Local, clean
energy benefits us all and plays an important role in working towards a clean energy future.

Regards, 
Elaine French 
220 East Ave
Ketchum, ID 83340

mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov
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